
This house bill is unconstitutional. The state has no need to know what firearm is , make model and 
serial number is. The federal atf has already taken care of this. The state of Oregon must stop. The 
people do not vote on the rights which they are given. They are rights and we have the amendments to 
protect us from you. By this passing , Oregon will be tyranny. Oregon needs to find a law to take 
firearms away from criminals. Not make it harder for law abiding civilians.  Remember a firearms is a 
tool. you will need to regulate hardware store sales of tools and garage sales of tools as well   
 


